Liverpool Street School

NEWSLETTER No. 3 November 2016



Welcome November! It is amazing how quickly two months of school has gone by. The leaves have turned to beautiful shades of yellow, orange and red and

many have already fallen to the ground. It is only a short amount of time until the snow flies and the ground is covered with a blanket of white. It will soon be time for hats and mittens!

Remembrance Day Ceremony

We will be holding a Remembrance Day ceremony on Wednesday, November 9th at 11:00 am. Many of our classes are participating this year. If your child belongs to a special group like Cubs or Brownies they are encouraged to wear their uniform on that date.

Schools will be closed on Friday, November

<u>11th.</u> Classes will resume on Monday, November 14th.

Bringing Yoga to Liverpool

The students of Liverpool Street School are participating in Yoga once a week as part of their physical education program. This practice helps children as well as adults develop strategies to reduce stress.

We will be holding a special PARENT

INFORMATION meeting on

Monday, November 7th

at 6:00 pm to



discuss this unique opportunity and ways families can help support this initiative. Hope to see you there!

Welcome New Staff Member

The staff of Liverpool Street
School would like to
welcome Robyn
Clowater to their team.
Robyn is a School
Intervention Worker and will

be working with small groups of children encouraging positive relationships and social skills.

Home & School Meeting

Liverpool Street School Home & School Association will hold their next meeting on Monday, November 21st at 5:30 pm. During this meeting we will be discussing the success of the Halloween Howl and planning activities for the holiday season. All are welcome to attend these meetings!

The Home & School and staff of Liverpool Street School would like to send a SINCERE thank you to all families who helped



out with the Halloween Howl. Many people donated treats and offered their time to help make this night a success.

Parent School Support Committee

The PSSC will meet again on November 21s at 6:15 pm. We will be discussing our School Improvement Plan and how we are making connections to the Ten Year Education Plan.

Entrepreneurial Adventure

Madame Bright and Miss Holland are involved in the Entrepreneurial Adventure program at the school. If you know of a business partner or you are interested in participating in this opportunity, could you please contact the school at 453-5434 or email one of the teachers:

michelle.bright@nbed.nb.ca

jane.holland@nbed.nb.ca

Hat Day

Students at Liverpool are invited to participate in HAT DAY on

November 18th. Anyone interested in wearing a hat for the day may do so by donating \$1. The

money raised will go to the grade 5 year end trip.

Report Cards

Report cards will go home on Monday, November 21st. Parent Teacher Interviews will be held on Thursday, November 24th from 4 pm

7 pm and again on
 Friday, November 25th
 from 9:00 – noon.
 Please take this
 opportunity to meet



with your child's teacher to discuss successes and next steps for continued learning.

Student Interns

During the months of November and December Liverpool Street School will be hosting a number of teacher candidates from both UNB and STU. The classes who have a teacher candidate are:

Jane Holland (UNB) – Alexandre Haiart

Sarah McInnis (UNB) - Erika Griffin

Tarah Gauvin (UNB) - Stephanie Noel

Suzanne Archibald (STU)- Emma Davis

Liza Allison – (STU) – Ashley MacDonald

Scholastic Book Fair

There will be a Scholastic Book Fair in the library the week of November 21st – 25th. The book fair will be set up on Monday, November 21st and the schedule for the remainder of the week will be as follows:

Tuesday, November 22nd – class tours

Wednesday, November 23rd – open to the public from 8:30 am – 5 pm

Thursday, November 24th – 8:30 am – 7:00 pm (The family event is during parent teacher interviews from 5:00 pm – 7:00 pm)



Friday, November 25th – 8:30 am – noon

Popcorn Sales



We will be having two popcorn sales during the month of November. The dates are Tuesday,

November 8th and 22nd. Popcorn is \$1 a bag. Students are asked to bring their money to school the day before the sale.

November Food Drive

We will be holding a food drive throughout the month of *November* to support the Fredericton Community Kitchens School Lunch Program. A special flyer has gone home indicating to families the types of non-perishable food items the Community Kitchen is looking for. This is an important program that support students at Liverpool and many other schools across the City of Fredericton. If you have any questions please feel free to contact Tarah Gauvin at tarah.gauvin@nbed.nb.ca



Career Week



Career Week is being held from October 31st

– November 4th. If you are interested in coming to your child's

class to discuss your career please contact your child's teacher to set up a time. This is a wonderful opportunity for our students to hear about different careers and the important part their education plays in their future.

Important Dates to Remember

November 1st – Food Drive Begins

November 7th - Yoga Parent Information Meeting 6:00 pm

November 7th – Wellness Survey goes home

November 8th – Popcorn Sale

November 9th – Remembrance Day Ceremony

November 10th – Wellness Surveys are returned to school

November 11th – Remembrance Day Schools are closed today

November 18th – Hat Day

November 21st – 25th Scholastic Book Fair

November 21st – Home & School Meeting 5:30 pm

November 21st – PSSC Meeting 6:15 pm

November 21st – Report Cards go home

November 24th – Parent Teacher Interviews 4:00 pm – 7:00 pm

November 25th – Parent Teacher Interviews 9:00 am – noon

November 25th – Professional Learning for staff during the afternoon

December 15 – Christmas Concert